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Comments: It is of my strong opinion that the Holland Lake property should not be sold to the Utah firm or any

other firm for commercial enterprising.  Holland Lake has a long-standing tradition of honoring families that are

looking for quiet, serene surroundings that embody the feel of Montana.  Turning this area into a large

commercial site will only harm the animals that call this area home and will create distress on the surrounding

towns and immediate forest area.  I have beautiful memories of relaxing by the water,  hiking to the waterfalls,

canoeing across the lake, and sitting listening to the birds sing and watching the fish jump.  Commercializing this

property will create noise pollution and damage the specialness of this quiet Montana hideaway.  It should be

taken into account that the Seely/Swan highway cannot handle the capacity of a commercialized venture of this

sort and will lead to more traffic fatalities in that area as well.  It is already a dangerous road and this will make it

even more dangerous.


